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Comments: I support the Redstone/McClure Pass trail. I am a cyclist and an equestrian. There are fewer and

fewer options for equestrians around the Roaring Fork Valley. I realize that this particular trail segment likely

does not lend itself to equestrian use, but I would like it if the trail's impact on equestrian use in the McClure pass

area would be considered. Continuing to provide trailer access, and continued reminders to cyclists regarding

safety around horses/yielding to horses is very important to me. If this trail would increase mountain biking in that

formerly have not had mountain biking, equestrian uses must be preserved. Thanks for your hard work!  This will

be a neat recreation opportunity. 


